
 

 American Shagya Arabian Verband, Inc.  

Alerting all Shagya and horse loving Kids and Youth! 
Come be a part of the American Shagya-Arabian Verband Youth Club! There 

are several ways you can get involved with the Shagya Arabian horse! 
 
Hey my name is Kesleigh, and I’m the ASAV Youth Program Director. I am sooo excited to tell you 

about the brand new ASAV Youth Club! I hope all of you join the ASAV Youth Club and get to 

meet new people and get to know about these wonderful horses!  

 

There is so much that the Shagya Arabian has to offer! The Shagya Arabian came from Arabians, 

Thoroughbreds, and Lipizzaner horses. Because of this, they are known for their strength and 

toughness. Horses are flight animals, which means they run from danger. Shagya Arabians are one of 

the few horses who actually think through problems, not just run. This means that the Shagya is 

smart, easy to train, easy to work with, and easy to have fun with! Who wouldn’t want that in a horse? 

No matter what kind of riding you do the Shagya Arabian can do it, and excel! 

 

How can you get involved with the Shagya Arabian and the ASAV Youth Club?  

 
You can start by asking your parents to help you be apart of the new ASAV Youth Scrapbook. All 

you have to do is email a picture of you and your horse, your name, your horse’s name, and what 

event you were doing, or where you were at to kesleigh.lehman@yahoo.com.  

 

How would you like the ASAV Youth Newsletter to come right to your email? All you have to do is 

write me at kesleigh.lehman@yahoo.com. Please be sure to include what you would like to see in 

upcoming ASAV Youth Newsletters. If you do not have your own email, ask your parents to use 

theirs, or check www.shagyaregistry.com for posted Youth Newsletters.  

 

If you are over 14, you can join ASAV on MySpace. Add ASAV as one of your friends, and get 

updates such as elections, ASAV Youth Newsletter, picture postings, and more! Then be sure to ask 

your other horse friends to add ASAV to their friends lists as well.  

 

If you would be interested in a position on the ASAV Youth Committee, please write me at 

kesleigh.lehman@yahoo.com. Look in upcoming Youth Newsletters for election information.  

 

Parents, please help your kids get involved with the wonderful Shagya Arabian. It is our duty to be 

sure that the United States is aware of the majestic presence of this versatile and wonderful horse 

breed with a reputation of strength, brains, and gentleness. For more information about the Shagya 

Arabian, go to www.shagyaregistry.com. If you have any questions or comments concerning the 

ASAV Youth Club, please email me at kesleigh.lehman@yahoo.com. I look forward to your child’s 

participation in this interactive, fun, and educational program.    
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